Galway Preservation Society Monthly Meeting June 6, 2016
31 members and 0 guests present

The meeting was called to order by Richard English at 7:15 pm after the annual
members’ picnic. The pledge of allegiance was recited and thanks were extended to
those who brought food and refreshments to the picnic.

There were no objections to deferring the reading of the May Secretary Minutes to the
September meeting. Linda Carpenter read the Treasurer’s Report, for which a motion
was approved to accept. Richard reported that two donations were received last month
and expressed thanks for the donors’ generosity.

Virginia Sawicki reported on GPS’ participation in Memorial Day activities, where four
members marched in the parade and several other members staffed a booth in Village
Park at which $10 worth of publications were sold. Mary Cuffe Perez announced the
date of the annual program planning meeting and asked members to contact her for
input on topics and potential speakers. Richard announced the date of the next board
meeting and invited members to attend or present issues or topics to an officer or
board member.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:25 pm, after which several public announcements were
made. Members then transitioned into a game of “GPS Jeopardy” as the group activity.

Respectfully submitted,
Richard English for Martha Brandow



